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THE 2024/2025 ACADEMIC YEAR FOR CANDIDATES WHO SAT
EXAMINATIONS WITHOUT AUTHORIZATION

Senate during its Board of Examiners meetings held on Thursday 24" and Tuesday, 29
considered Examination results for the 2024/2025 Academic year and observed that some students
sat the 2" Semester Examinations of the 2024/2025 Academic Year without authorization
contrary to Section 3.1.7 clause (vii) of the Rules and Regulations governing University
Examinations:

The University Senate, therefore, resolved that:
(1) All candidates who sat the January -April 2025 examinations without authorization
have their results cancelled.
(i) That the affected students should clear fees before sitting for the
Supplementary/Special examinations commencing Wednesday, 6™ - Wednesday 20%
August 2025

In this regard, please note that any results in your verdict letter as communicated is null and void
if you contravened the stated regulations. You are therefore, required to make arrangements to sit
for the said Examinations which will be administered from Wednesday, 6** — Wednesday 20'*
August, 2025.
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